
 

 

 

Dear Professor Phakeng 

 

It has been devastating to witness the recent damage at the University of Cape 

Town over the past weekend and our hearts go out to you.  The emotional scenes 

of displaced students are very distressing as is the loss of significant collections 

and iconic structures.  I am glad we have been able to help by working with Gift of 

the Givers to support students and I hope this relieves some of the pain. We have 

donated the following brand products: 

 

• 668 shrinks of Shield 50ml Roll On – 334 Male and 334 Female 

• 4002 units Dove 250ml Bodywash 

• 667 shrinks of Close-up toothpaste 

• 100 000 units of JOKO tea sachets 

• 4416 units of Lifebuoy hand sanitizer  

• 4000 units of Vaseline products 

• 500 units Sunlight Bar  

• 500 units Germiguard Bar  

• 500 units Tropical Bar  

 

I hope this further cements our relationship as 42% of our graduate intake comes 

from UCT and they are among the brightest and most talented young people we 

recruit.  We also really appreciate your long-term support for our “Level Up” 

program to help young people get ready for the world of work.   Building on this 

relationship, it’s great that we will be exploring a pilot with the UCT Graduate 

School of Business to give MBA students the chance to bring their purpose to life 
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and showcase their talents through paid work projects with us, and we look 

forward to continuing working with you. 

 

We will continue to provide all the support, knowledge and experience for quick 

action and impact, where we can serve and help to usher in South Africa’s promise 

of a New Dawn.  

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Luc-Olivier Marquet 

EVP, Unilever Southern Africa 

 


